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Announcement- Additional Tournament offering for 2020 

 

Following feedback from a number of players and from Clubs the Board at its recent meeting has 
agreed to implement an additional tournament level offering on a trial basis for the remainder of 
2020. 

These events at 3A level will be open to players with 100A points or less at the time of the event. 

Rather than compromise an already full tournament schedule Clubs are invited to host these 
alongside their existing scheduled 10A & 5A events. 

If you wish to include a section at a scheduled 8B event you may do so with the same entry criteria 
listed above but would be at a 5B level. 

The onus will be on the host clubs to check the eligibility of those players who elect to enter such 
events. 

If your club elects to participate in the trial and host an event please email Rona Driscoll via 
Tournament.Schedule@nzbridge.co.nz  and myself secretary@nzbridge.co.nz so that we can 
monitor participation levels during the trial.  

 

 
Regards 

 

Alister Stuck 
National Secretary 
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